From: Raley, Jim

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Raup, Bob
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: East Pecos 22-6H
Date: Monday, February 5, 2018 6:29:40 AM
Attachments: imaqe004.png

image001.png
Crystal,

Thanks for response and opportunity to meet with you and Mike. Let’s meet at your office Tuesday,

Feb. 13™ at 10 A.M MST. If no objections | will send out an invite later.

With respect to your question about BLM attendance at the meeting, we don’t believe it necessary
as this was a surface release from a produced water line on privately owned fee surface (where BLM
owns the underlying minerals but WPX does not have a lease for the minerals). As you know, the
impacts were limited to the surface and did not impact any of the federal minerals.

Jim Raley | Environmental Specialist - Permian Basin
5315 Buena Vista Dr., Carlsbad, NM 88220

C: (575)689-7597 | james raley@wpxenergy.com
WPXENERGY
-

From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD [mailto:Crystal. Weaver @state.nm.us]
Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2018 12:34 PM

To: Raley, Jim <James.Raley@wpxenergy.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: East Pecos 22-6H

CAUTION: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments.

Hello Jim,

Mike and | discussed and we are good with a meeting for Tues Feb. 13 either around 10am or 1:30
or 2pm is fine. Also should the BLM be included in on this meeting since it is federal minerals
correct? Just wanted to ask.

Thanks,

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD — Artesia District Il
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811S. 1 Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963

Fax: 575-748-9720

From: Raley, Jim [mailto:James.Raley@wpxenergy.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2018 10:26 AM
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: East Pecos 22-6H

Crystal and Mike,
We would like to set up a meeting to meet and discuss remediation of the spill at the East Pecos 22-
6H that occurred on 12/31/2017. Would you have time to schedule a meeting the week of Febuary

12th,

Jim Raley | Environmental Specialist - Permian Basin
5315 Buena Vista Dr., Carlsbad, NM 88220

C: (575)689-7597 | james raley@wpxenergy.com
WPXENERGY
—
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